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Pinnacle Travel's Maxie Atan

——— —— ——————

From: "Hartharan®
To: "Pinnacle Travel's Maxie Atan" <maxie@pinnacle-travel.com>
Sent! Thursday, December 24, 2009 5:07 PM

Subject: Re: Bintan Lagoon Resort Holiday

Dear Maxie,
We came back last nigﬁt after a wonderful time at Bintan.
The whole arrangement was perfect and it exceeded our expectation.

Thank you very much for all your arrangements and we wish to use
Pinnacle for future holiday trips.

Wishing you a merry Christmas and & very happy new year.
with best regards,

Hari



